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sent privately to Sir Robert Borden, a copy of Kerr!s 

private letter on Meighen's Hamilton speech. On December 

29, he wrote another long letter to Borden rediscussing 

the question and -summarizing the views of Lord Eustace 

Percy. Borden acknowledged receipt of the Kerr copy, on 

January 5, 1926, and expressed his own opinions on some 

particular points. 

In sending his notes and copy of letter to 

Meighen, to Sir Robert Borden on February 25th, he wrote, 

again"Private and Confidential", by hand a six page com-

mentary in his usual fashion, much fuller than his letter 

to Meighen, but added: "My dear Sir Robert,-About the 

the enclosed letter in my own hand, I preferred writing 

it to you. But I have no objection at all to your show-

ing it to Mr. Meighen if you should think it worth 

while to do so." 

Christie wrote, again personally and by hand, 

to Borden on March 29th: "A few days ago I cabled you to 

the effect that I had mailed you four letters on the sub-

ject - the one of the 25th February and others of 17th, 

22nd, and 23rd March - and asking you to await the 

arrival of the last and consider-them as a whole. I do 

not in the least mind you showing any or all of these 

letters to Sir George Perley or to anyone else and I 

leave all that to your complete discretion. So far as 

am concerned personally I would be quite prepared to 

publish the whole substance of what  I have written over 

my own name if that would do any good. But I don't feel 

it would be any good to do that Sort of thing from' here. 


